
 

Information on the movement of 
foreign nationals in Albania 

+-  
Effective 1 May 2022, if travelling to Albania, whether by land, sea or air, there are no 
specific documents required, in terms of Covid-19. 

 All passengers who are allowed to enter the territory of the Republic of Albania, in 
addition to complying with the protocols of airline international standards worldwide, must 
also follow and respect the rules listed below: 

• Only travelling passengers will enter the airport building, avoiding being escorted by 
their family members; 

• Passengers must respect the social distance of 1.5 meters during the entire stay at the 
airport; 

• Priority is given to the elderly, people in need and families with minor children; 

• For more information: 

https://www.tirana-airport.com/c/116/measures-and-rules/ 

 Keep in mind the local measures that are currently in force: 

• Masks remain mandatory for indoors and public transportation. It is recommended to 
keep the mask in all those places where is not possible to keep social distance and for 
those which have not received the full dose of vaccination; 

o Please visit the page of the Civil Aviation Authority Albania, for more information 
regarding flights and list of countries: http://www.aac.gov.al/ 
o For further information on COVID-19 visit: 

https://shendetesia.gov.al/category/lajme/ or call local numbers 127. For psychological 
support call the green line 0800 40-40. 
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